
(l 
JI f / l/ 

0 111 
~ p (l 1l 

DEQ, AQD, Saginaw Bay District, October 9,2018 

On September 14th, 2018 one of your analysts performed an inspection of our site at 
6078 Hackett Rd. Freeland, MI. 

During this inspection, it was discovered that we were not in compliance with the 
requirements of the Clean Air Act by operating unpermitted equipment. 

In the time since the inspection, we have installed a breathable tarp across the open wall 
on the South side of the blasting building. We have also ordered one for the opening on the West 
side of the building. This tarp will be installed upon delivery. These tarps allow fresh air to enter 
the building but do not allow dust to escape. At this time, we are looking at some different dust 
control systems to be installed in this building within the next year. 

Since the inspection, our exhaust fans in our paint shop are having dry-filters installed. 
We are also looking at some ventilation options to be installed in this building within the next 
year. We are keeping records of our coatings use as welL 

If there are any further questions or comments, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you, 
Andy Bovee 
Murray Painting Safety Director 
(989) 573-4421 
andyb@murraypainting.net 
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